
September 18, 2014: The DC considered the DC Question and determined that more time was needed 
to review the documentation in order to reach a determination on the question. DC members agreed 
to extend the deadline for holding a binding vote on this DC Question and to defer deliberation of the 
DC Question until a memo analysing the documentation was produced by the Member who submitted 
the DC Question and that memo was reviewed by the DC. The next meeting will be held at a time to 
be determined by the DC Secretary.  
 
Furthermore, DC Members added that in circumstances where Eligible Market Participants request 
the DC to make Substitute Reference Obligation determinations in future, they would be required to 
provide sufficient information for the DC to make such determinations. 


